
Invitation to Participate in VOTE411 

Dear #candidate_name(), 

 

The League of Women Voters of Greater Lafayette (LWVGL) would like to invite you to 

participate in our 2023 primary election electronic voter guide called VOTE411. 

We are using this web-based system so that you and other candidates may provide information 

and answer similar questions that will help voters gain a clearer impression of your platform. 

Each candidate for the same office is asked to answer the following questions by Friday, April 7, 

2023. 

 

#question_list() 

 

Post your responses by visiting 

 

#response_link() 

 

Your security code is #security_code(). 

 

LWVGL VOTE411 offers candidate questions and responses in English and Spanish. We ask 

that you respond to the questions in both English and Spanish if you have the ability and 

resources to do so. Separate areas are available in your web form to answer the questions in both 

languages. We would appreciate your assistance with this opportunity. If you are not able to 

complete your responses in Spanish, we will translate your responses for you. Once the 

translation is complete, we will send it to you to review and edit. We will then post the 

translation for you on VOTE411. 

 

In your responses, only information about you, the candidate, should be entered. Do not enter 

information referring to an opponent either positively or negatively. Do not make any false, 

slanderous, or libelous statements. Do not upload copyrighted or other legally protected material 

without the permission of the owner of such material. Answers will be reviewed for compliance 

with these guidelines. If any changes are thought to be necessary, you will be contacted. 

No editing of your answers will be done by the League of Women Voters. Please do not use 

boldface, italics, underlining, hyphens, symbols, bullets, or lists. They may be changed to 

comply with Voters' Guide design layout. 

 

Candidates are limited to 750 characters (including spaces and punctuation) for responses in 

English and Spanish. Your responses will be printed verbatim up to the character limit. Keep in 

mind that the Spanish requires approximately 125 more characters to say the same thing in 

English. The web form will count the characters for you and indicate when you have reached the 

limit. 

 

You may submit a color or black and white “headshot” photograph for inclusion through 

VOTE411. Photos should not exceed 2MB and should be in .jpg format. The use of photographs 

in other print and online media is at the discretion of the League sanctioned publisher. 



You will be able to see your completed responses prior to submission, and you will be notified 

when it is received. Please complete your responses by Friday, April 7, 2023 to be included in 

the online posting. 

 

Your responses and contact information will be available to voters 24/7 through an 

interactive, community specific online Voters' Guide at VOTE411.org and may be 

distributed by Leagues throughout the country in their local Voters' Guides and through 

other print and online media. 

 

If you have any questions or experience any difficulties, please email us at 

vote411@leaguelafayette.org or call Joanne Evers directly at 765-497-1040. 

Thank you for your participation in VOTE411. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Joanne Evers, Shirley Olson, and Diana Singleton 

LWVGL Voter Services Committee 

VOTE411 Admin Team 
 


